


[image: ]
Press Release: 
Ref:	PRS018.FPS – FINAL FOR RELEASE
Date:	2nd August 2016 

FPS Revises Rig Track Loading
Calculator

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Federation of Piling Specialists (FPS), recognising the importance and safety critical issue of working platforms, has published a revision to its Rig Track Loadings Spreadsheet.
The new revision incorporates a number of improvements.  The ability now exists to factor-in eccentric loads, such as suspended equipment like augers or spoil chutes, and the new method caters for differing undercarriage designs ensuring that the bearing pressures can be calculated at all possible slew angles.  The update also includes automatic warnings where data is obviously erroneous or incomplete.
The revised spreadsheet, which includes sample illustrative data, has been published following extensive testing and evaluation and is designed to work alongside supplementary documentation regarding track bearing pressures for platform design, and is available to download from the FPS website via http://goo.gl/oUBhQg
The FPS will be organising a training event to brief interested stakeholders in the new format.  Further details will be circulated over the forthcoming weeks.
Alasdair Henderson, Chair of the FPS said: “Though rare, without proper preparation and undertaking the necessary calculations to determine track bearing pressure, there is always the risk that a rig could topple over. The revised spreadsheet has long been a useful tool for calculating track bearing pressures for safe platform design, and this new version improves on it by adding a number of modifications.”
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For more information about the revised spreadsheet, contact the FPS by email fps@fps.org.uk or visit the FPS website www.fps.org.uk. 
-Ends-

Notes to Editors | About the FPS:

Established in 1964, the Federation of Piling Specialists (FPS) has proactively worked with its members to drive up standards within the industry. From a handful of members back in the days when rotary techniques were coming into use and crane-mounted and hydraulic equipment was in its infancy, the FPS represents most of the leading piling and geotechnical specialists in the construction sector.

Its independent auditing process, which all prospective members need to go through ensures the highest standards are met, and this audit is repeated every three years to ensure standards are maintained and continually improved.

The FPS works closely with its members to establish standards and provide guidance across all piling and geotechnical areas as well as on wider construction related issues that affect the sector such as Building Information Modelling (BIM).  Safety and training are the highest priorities.
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Alasdair Henderson, Chair of the Federation of Piling Specialists (FPS)
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